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Docket No.: 50-267

Mr. J. K. Fuller, Vice President
Public Service Company of Colorado
P. O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201

Dear Mr. Fuller:

SUBJECT: APPROVAL FOR USE OF H-451 GRAPHITE IN FORT ST. VRAIN

In your letter of July 25, 1979 to Mr. Gammill you requested NRC approval
for the use of grade H-451 graphite in Fort St. Vrain in selected regions
of reload Segment 9 and in all regions of subsequent reload segments. Such
approval is hereby granted in accordance with your commitment in the July 25
letter to supply,as it becomes available,the specific information identified
in the NRC letter of May 21,1979, " Evaluation of Topical Report GLP-5588"
(W. P. Gammill to C. Fisher, General Atomic Company).

Si cerely,
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7% ,

StevenA.Varga,Actikg Assistant Director
for Light Water Reac W s

Division of Project Management

cc: Byrant O'Donnell, Esq.
Kelly, Stansfield & 0'Donnell
990 Public Service Company Building
Denver, Colorado 80201

James B. Graham
Manager, Licensing and Regulation
East Coast Office
General Atomic Company
2021 K Street, N.W.
Suite 709
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